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Alex Harris
fyi-request-8054-48f4d0b1@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Harris

Thank you for your email of 19 June 2018 requesting any information relating
to, or provided by, Thompson and Clark Private Investigations. Your request
has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA).

You requested:

All information relating to, or provided by, Thompson and Clark Private
Investigations between the years 2014-2018 held by your agency.

Corrections has not used the services of Thompson and Clark Private
Investigations for any activities. We therefore do not hold any information
relating to, or provided by, Thompson and Clark.

If you have any concerns with this response, | would encourage you to raise
these with Corrections. Alternatively you are advised of your right to also raise
any concerns with the Office of the Ombudsman. Contact details are: Office of
the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

Yours sincerely
o

\

Richard Waggott
Deputy Chief Executive
Corporate Services
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